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A team of year fives took part in a tennis tournament held at 

Newsome high School. For the Hillside children it was their first 

experience of tournament tennis. The whole team, at first found it 

difficult, but as the games went on they started to win more points 

and matches. The experience will be invaluable for them and 

hopefully the children will think of tennis as a sport that they could 

take up. 


